
The
Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL)

Bulletin #7

 November 2013

Important Information for Seating Authorizers and Vendors

Effective immediately, AADL will no longer coordinate the Alberta Seating
Education Program.

AADL will continue to offer information and training for AADL Authorizers regarding
AADL policies and procedures for the provision of AADL Seating Benefits. The
program manual will be updated in the near future to reflect these changes.

Clinical education is still required prior to authorizing for an AADL Seating Benefit.
A variety of sources can provide this training, including conferences, in-services,
workshops and courses. Examples of wheelchair and seating education include, but
are not limited to:

 World Health Organization Wheelchair Service Training Package
 Canadian Seating and Mobility Conference
 Society of Alberta Occupational Therapists sponsored workshops
 RESNA Advanced Seating and Mobility Workshop
 RESNA Seating and Mobility Instructional Courses and Webinars
 University of Alberta Occupational Therapy Modules
 Sunny Hill eLearn Courses: Wheelchair seating assessment modules
 Vendor and Manufacturer training, workshops and conferences

For more information regarding AADL Seating Benefits, contact Kyle Duplessis,
Program Manager at Kyle.Duplessis@gov.ab.ca


